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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON PRESIDENT TRUMP'S TRAVEL BAN 

 
"The Supreme Court’s decision to allow President Trump’s travel and refugee ban to go into 
effect is deeply concerning, and we strongly oppose this ill-conceived and discriminatory 
ban. Make no mistake, Chicago will continue to be a welcoming city and stand up for the 
values that have made us a beacon of hope for immigrants and refugees from around the 
world for generations." 
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